August 18, 2005

Board of Selectmen

Special Meeting

Bid Opening

Church Street Improvements

First Selectman Richard Sears called the special meeting to order on August 18, 2005 at 4:31 p.m. The
purpose of the special meeting was to open bids received by 4:00 p.m. that afternoon.

Present: Selectmen: Richard Sears, Harry Wyant
Consultant: Ed Scoville, Stuart Somers Co., Inc.

Project Coordinator: Roger Kane

Consultants: Nelson Rebo, Reliable Construction Co., Inc.
Willy Wiley, Stone Construction Co., Inc.

Lenny Mastri, Waters Construction

Nick Mancini, Jr., NJR Construction Co.

The following five bids were received for the Church Street Improvements project in New Preston:

Marquise Construction & Development Corp., Thornwood, N.Y. $347,775.
Stone Construction Co., Southbury, CT $253,695.

Reliable Excavation Co., Danbury, CT $236,913.46

Waters Construction Co., Bridgeport, CT $319,096.

NJR Construction, LLC, Harwinton, CT $315,900.

The Selectmen agreed that bids would be reviewed in their entirety for compliance with invitation to bid.
Bids will be forwarded to State Department of Economic and Community Development for review in
accordance with STEAP Grant requirements.

Bidders in attendance were allowed to review bids submitted.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Gollow, Selectman’s Assistant
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